
The Saint John hospital in Bruges - Future data center V-block

The Saint John hospital in Bruges renewed its redundant data centre due to the expansion of applications.

The Saint John hospital in Bruges renewed its redundant data centre and has now two full-fledged data centres. After
examining the possibilities it was decided to keep this redundant data centre on the site. The white space is
approximately 200 m² and meets the Tier 3 requirements. The challenge in this was to house the data centre in a
basement containing already technical installations. In addition, a fiberglass network was laid out and a new high-
voltage cabin was installed. All this in order to achieve Tier 3 level.

Developer

The Saint John hospital in
Bruges

Location

Bruges

Budget technics

€ 1.500.000 (excl. tax)

Surface

200 m²

Periode
Study:

study: 03/2014 - 06/2017

Sectors

Hospitals
Datacenter

Services

Building services
engineering
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